7/9/25, 11:11 AM Mail - Dominic J. Sisneros - Outlook

ﬁ Outlook

FW: Venue for AES hearing in June/July?

From Greg Shaffer <gshaffer@santafecountynm.gov>
Date Tue 5/6/2025 1:18 PM
To Alexandra Ladd <aladd@santafecountynm.gov>; Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Gregory S. Shaffer
County Manager

102 Grant Ave., 2nd Floor
PO Box 276

Santa Fe NM 87504-0276
Tele: 505.986.6200

Fax: 505.995.2740

From: K.J. Priola <kjpriola@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 1:06 PM

To: Greg Shaffer <gshaffer@santafecountynm.gov>
Subject: Venue for AES hearing in June/July?

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Shaffer,

Rumor has it that you're considering holding the special hearing on this AES application in a
small county chamber that can only accommodate 100-150 people?

| hope it isn't so.
I, and a thousand of my neighbors, are following this application issue carefully, watching the
county's actions, and scheduling such a hearing in such a small room would make no sense

given the turnouts in the past.

Please find a way to get us back into the convention center, or some venue that can
accommodate the public. We need to be involved!

Thank you,

Kathy Priola
Santa Fe
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